
 

                                

 

 

 

 

                                                         

             Headteacher – Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor 
 

High Street                      Tel: 01354 740405 

Doddington             Fax: 01354 741514 

March             Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

Cambridgeshire             Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

PE15 0TF                

 

4th March 2021 
  
Dear Parents/Carers                                        
 

INFORMATION FOR FULL REOPENING FROM 8TH MARCH 
 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on 22nd February, we have been busy following government 

and Local Authority guidance in preparing our plans and completing risk assessments for full reopening 

of school on 8th March.  The expectation is that all pupils will return to full-time education in the same 

way as in September.  The preventative measures we previously had in place will continue to be strictly 

adhered to.  We are again circulating the Guidance, with this letter, to remind you of these measures.  

In addition, we are now asking you to wear a face mask when dropping off and collecting your child.  
 

Staff will be continuing to work very hard to make every aspect of school as safe as possible.  We shall 

do everything within our means to settle pupils into routines and to look after them as best we can.  We 

ask that all parents and carers endeavour to do their best too in continuing to follow government 

guidance and social distancing measures.  We are still in a national lockdown and we ask that all families 

continue to follow the lockdown rules to keep everyone safe. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and for everything you have done to help your child with their 

remote learning this term – you have done a fantastic job in difficult circumstances.  The setting of 

homework tasks will not resume until after the Easter holidays, however, staff would appreciate all 

children continuing with daily reading at home.  The practising of spellings and multiplication tables, or 

number bonds for younger children, will also be very helpful.  It is important home and school continue to 

work together to help our children settle back happily into learning with their friends in the classroom.   
 

We are very much looking forward to seeing everyone in school on Monday.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the School Office. 
 

With my very best wishes 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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